M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 12, 2020
RE:
Contract – Kelly Elementary with Lil’ Shopper’s Shoppe
during the month of December, 2020.  This will take place 
2020-2021 school year.

Attached is the contract with Lil’ Shopper’s Shoppe.
I recommend the board approve the contract, as presented.
